Karen Wilber

Subject: FW: Lincoln Street Special Permit/Site Plan

From: Brian Waterman <bwaterman@wda-dg.com>
Date: September 1, 2021 at 2:31:11 PM EDT

To: Kathy Joubert <kjoubert@town.northborough.ma.us>
Cc: Michelle <michelle @northborough.net>, Hamid Hatami <hamidhatami82 @yahoo.com>, Randy
Waterman <rwaterman@wda-dg.com>

Subject: Lincoln Street Special Permit/Site Plan

CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the Town of Northborough'’s mail
system. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the
content is safe.

Hi Kathy. | just tried calling, but they said you are out today. Please be advised that the Applicant, Prestige
Property Development. LLC for the 0, 97 & 99 Lincoln Street Site Plan/Special Permit application (proposed
two- duplex units), is requesting to withdraw without prejudice at this time.

Please advise if you require any additional formal written request or supporting information. Also, will the
application fees be returned to the Applicant? Thank you. Brian

Brian Waterman
Wetland Specialist
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